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The next issue of The Way of the World will be 

coming to you from the American Family 

Headquarters in Washington, D.C. This move is in 

accord with the increased emphasis on America in 

recent months, and is expected to greatly expand 

the quality and scope of The Way of the World. 

 

The Way of the World has come a long way since 

its first issue came out in September, 1969, four 

years and 47 issues ago. Since then The Way of 

the World has improved in quality with the 

introduction of Western members on the staff in 

October, 1972. The new move to America will no 

doubt enable The Way of the World to develop 

even further, with the better printing facilities, 

office equipment, and trained personnel available 

in America. Also, America's central location will 

make it possible to reduce mailing costs. 

 

Hal McKenzie, current Editor-in-Chief, will go to the U.S. to establish The Way of the World in its new 

home, and then is expected to return to Korea in a month or two to continue leading the Seoul Western 

Center. Mr. Han-joo Cha will be transferred to the office of Il Hwa Pharmaceutical Company, and Miss 

Kim will be working in the Cultural Department at HSA-UWC Headquarters in Chungpa-Dong. 

 

Special thanks and praise are offered to Mr. Cha and Miss Kim for their dedicated and sacrificial services 

in making The Way of the World what it is today. Also special praise and thanks go to the hardworking 

printers at Sootaek-Ri who often work around the clock with a heavy workload in addition to putting out 

such a large publication as The Way of the World in an unfamiliar language. 

 

We can be sure that our Leader's ambition is to eventually create a publication which can surpass Time, 

Newsweek, or The Reader's Digest in its influence on the people of the world. All of us on The Way of 

the World staff are proud and grateful for having had some small part in laying a foundation for that goal, 

and we are doubly grateful for the overwhelming support and contributions from our Family around the 

world. 

 

We hope that you, our readers around the world, will soon receive increased benefit and inspiration from 

a greatly improved: heavenly magazine. 

 

 

 


